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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Ryan Rowley <ryan@rowleyproducts.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:28 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Too much of a burden on small businesses.    
I am a manufacturer of a construction tool made in Oregon  with less than 3 employees.  If this passes we would have to 
increase the cost of our tool, which would price us out of a competitive marketplace.    
This idea was not well thought out! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Rowley 
2844 Wing Tip Ave NW 
Salem, OR 97304 
ryan@rowleyproducts.com 
 


